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We take environmental, human rights, community and related matters seriously and continuously evaluate our sourcing practices 
to ensure our products are produced responsibly and ethically. We have recently made the decision to dis-continue the use of 
angora in our products unless and until we can confirm that the angora fibers have been humanely obtained.


